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NOTICE TO INTERESTED CONTRACTORS 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Poplar Bluff Missouri is seeking qualified Contractors and skilled 
workmen interested and Vendors interested in contacting opportunities.  We are currently compiling a 
listing of qualified contractors for on-going and future maintenance, supplies and construction projects.  
Projects range from small scope non-routine maintenance type activities, to large scale construction 
projects involving modernization and rehabilitation of our residential and high-rise properties. 
 
Enclosed with this notice, is a Contractor Interest Form, which we hope you will complete and return to 
our office.  The Poplar Bluff Housing Authority is an equal opportunity employer.  Projects are typically 
bid out and advertised publicly as required by law.  The qualified contractor listing will provide a 
resource to the housing authority in bidding out these projects and procuring goods and services.  All 
projects adhere to our local Procurement Policy and procedures as prescribed by the United States 
Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
 
The Poplar Bluff Housing Authority owns and administrates affordable public housing with funding 
provided through the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development.  These units are 
comprised of the high rises - Twin Towers (total 104 units), Hilcrest (total 54 units), Wilson (total 36 
units) – single family residential elderly cottages (total 101 units), residential family units (total 286 
units) at varying locations within the City of Poplar Bluff.    
 
You may either mail the form back to our office at the address listed at the heading of this notice or fax 
to the attention of Tammy Harper or email it to tammy@pbhousing.org  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call our office. 
 
     
 
 
 


